
Dear First Grade Friend, 

       I hope that you have been enjoying a wonderful and 

fun-filled summer! I spent my summer reading SO many 

great books. I was also able to enjoy some time at the beach in Avalon and Sea Isle City. I 

was happy to spend time with friends, family, and especially with my dog, Franklin. I am 

excited that school will be starting soon. I can’t wait to be your teacher and hope that you 

are ready for an amazing year! 

       We will have a great adventure during our year together in first grade! We will learn so 

many great things.  We will read awesome books, write super stories, play number games, 

draw pictures, become scientists and explorers, and learn about how each one of us is very 

important and special! We will build our very own classroom family that supports each other 

and loves learning together. I just can’t wait!  

 I am so excited to meet with you on our first day of school and hear about your 

summer and get to know you! 😊 Here are some of my favorite things!  

      Love,  

Ms. Westcott  

 

                      

Color: Purple                             Thing to do at home: READ!  

Animal: Dogs               Music: Taylor Swift  

Food: Tacos and Ice Cream       Exercise: Yoga  


